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Hi I’m George,

Thank you to all who helped make July a great Kiwanis month.  We had 
great success at the Pancake/Sausage Breakfast at West Burlington Fire 
Station on July 4th.

I hope everyone who wanted leftover sausage was able to get their fill of 
our great sausage.  

We have some sausage packages left over but will use them for our next 
event which will be on August 21st at 5PM.  The Pancake Committee 
consented to provide a pancake/sausage supper at the City Hope back 
to school celebration at the Maple Leaf Center. 

They will be having a block style party for 250 kids and families with 
fire engines, Police K-9, bounce house/splash house and much more. 
They will be providing school back packs and school items for each 
child.

We will utilize our leftover sausage, pancake mix, syrup  and butter.  So, 
we will not have any additional expense to participate in this commu-
nity event.  I will need four or five volunteers at 3:30 pm to set up grills, 
prepare food and load up grills.  They will have their own volunteers to 
serve kids and families.

Shamrock Shuffle will also be held on the morning of August 21st.  
There are sign-up sheets for Shamrock Shuffle volunteers needed on 
the registration table at our weekly meetings.

I want to thank all who helped and attended our Kiwanis Family Picnic 
last Saturday.  We served a great meal to approximately 60 folks.  Kids 
and adults played games and then attended a Burlington Bees game 
with fireworks.  I hope everyone had fun. 

We are providing kids bike helmets at the National Night Out event on 
August 3rd hosted by our community law enforcement agencies.  This 
should be a great safety awareness event in our community.

Let’s make August another great Kiwanis month this year.  “We are 
Back”

Thank you to all of our Kiwanians.  We are helping to make our life bet-
ter for one child and one community at a time.

George 



Board of Directors 
Update

Your Directors and Officers have 
approved the following funding re-
quests at the July board meetings.

Aid to the Needy:  For June was $125.20

The Burlington Police Department was 
awarded $500 for National Night Out.  
These funds were used to purchase 
children’s bike helmets and distributed in 
conjunction with the Police  
Departments bike safety training, during 
this event.  They will serve children ages 
youth through adolescence.

Respectfully Submitted, 
Karen Erickson

Be a Part of the Tech Team
Starting Zoom or posting to Facebook a time or two is all it will take to 
be a part of the Tech Team!

Vice President Elect, Stephanie Nagrocki, is looking for a few extra 
hands when it comes to social media during her year as President.

While Stephanie will 
be busy with club 
meeting, the club 
will need someone to 
start the Zoom video 
or post a few things 
to Facebook.

If you would like to 
help out, let  
Stephanie know.  She 
is even willing to 
train you!

Kiwanis Night Out  
Friday September 24th 

Doors open 6:30, Show 8:00
Capitol Theater

Featuring
Keith West Magician

Member Plus One Guest, Free 
Additional Guests, Ask for Price

Appetizers and Cash Bar before the Show 
Dessert Bar following the Show

 Sign up by August 26

					   

August 
Programs

5	 Tim Goodwin
	 Invocation by Duane Lee
 
12	 Dr. McCoy, Great River 		
	 Health 
 		 Invocation, Dave Weimer

17	 Board Meeting, 12 pm, 		
	 BGC 

19	 Tom Broecker, Des Moines
	 County Board of 			 
	 Supervisors

26	 Lorenzo Watkins, 
	 SCC Basketball
	 Invocation by Tom Ralston

Programs arranged by 
	 Larry Turley

Invocations arranged by 
	 Lois Blythe


